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10th September 2024 
 

 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

School Photographs 
 

The photographer will be at the academy on Thursday 3rd October to take 
individual and family photographs. Preview photographs will be sent home soon 
after for you to make your selection from a range of packs. 
 

If you have pre-school age children who you wish to be included in a family 
photograph, please bring all of your children to the academy Hall for 8.50am.  
However, please do not bring school age children who attend other 
settings as their absence from school will be unauthorised and we will not 
take family photographs of these children.  Numbered tickets will be issued to 
each family on arrival, first come, first photographed! Inevitably, in these 
situations there may be a short wait, so please be prepared. 
 

If all of your children attend the academy there will be no need for you to wait in 
line, please fill in the form below and your children will be photographed together 
during the school day. Please return the form below by Friday 20th September 
if you would like a family photo. 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 

Mr S P Bate 
Headteacher 
 

School Photographs – Thursday 3rd October  
              Request for Family Photograph 

 

My children all attend Thrunscoe Primary Academy and Nursery and I would like 
a family photograph taken. (Please name all children to be included in the photograph 

below.) 
 

Child’s name: ……………………………………..     Class: ……………………… 

Child’s name: ……………………………………..     Class: ……………………… 

Child’s name: ……………………………………..     Class: ……………………… 

Child’s name: ……………………………………..     Class: ……………………… 

 

Signed person with parental responsibility………………………………………….. 
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